

ST. SAVA SERBIAN ORTHODOX CHURCH 14916 239th Place SE, Issaquah, WA 98027

PROTOPRESBYTER ILIJA BALACH, PARISH PRIEST

November 26, 2008

"All things come from You (God), and Your own have we given You." (1 Chronicles 29:14)

Dear Parishioner:

As in every year, the time has come to renew your stewardship pledge for the coming year. Enclosed you will find a 2009 Stewardship Pledge Card to fill out and return as soon as possible. Stewardship has always been an important part of the Church and provides a way to meet the spiritual and financial obligations of the Church. Christian Stewardship is actively living and practicing our belief in Jesus Christ by offering our time, talents, and treasures to the glory of God. Your stewardship donations will be used to pay the expenses, programs and ministries of the Church.

If you have never been a steward of St. Sava's, consider making a pledge for 2009. If you are wondering how much to pledge, please remember that God returns to us more than we can ever hope to give to the Church. Throughout the year you undoubtedly donate to our church. We are just asking that you make known at the beginning of the year what your intention is so that we can manage our church budget more efficiently. This is not any different than managing the budget of your family. If you are already a steward or have been a steward in the past, please renew your commitment to God and His Church.

We are blessed with the gifts that God has bestowed upon us. The least we can do is share some of these gifts for the glory of God. Our faith and our relationship to God is a living relationship and affects all of our actions. May this pledge for 2009 be just one more means of putting your faith into action. Also, please remember to complete the portion of the Pledge Card that describes areas of service where stewards are requested to commit their talents and time.

If you have any questions about the stewardship program, please request a Stewardship Program Brochure and/or contact me or a member of the Board.

Yours in Christ,

Fr. Ilija Balach and the Stewardship Committee

425 - 391 2240 + FAX: 425 - 793 4229

"Јер је од тебе (Бога) све, и из твојих руку примивши дасмо ти". (1 Дневник 29,14)

Као и сваке године, дошло је време да се обнови старатељско обећање за следећу годину. У прилогу ћете наћи Старатељско Заветну Картицу. Испуните је и вратите што пре. Старатељство је увек било важан део цркве и омогућава начин да се црквене, духовне и финансијске обавезе испуне. Хришћанско старатељство је активно живљење и вршење наше вере у Исусу Христу дајући наше време, таленат и благо у славу Бога. Са вашим старатељским прилогом плаћају се црквени издатци и програми у оквиру цркве.

Ако никада нисте били старатељи Св. Саве, размотрите то обећање за 2009 год. Ако се питате колико да се обећа, молимо вас да се сетите да нам Бог враћа више него што ми икада можемо поклонити цркви. Вероватно дајете цркви нешто у току године. Само вас молимо да се у почетку Нове године знају ваше намере тако да би могли управљати ефикасније са црквеним буџетом. Нема разлике између овог и управљања породичног буџета. Ако сте већ старатељи или сте били једно време, молимо да обновите вашу обавезу Богу и Његовој Цркви.

Ми смо благословени са Божијим даровима. Најмање што можемо је делити наше дарове у славу Бога. Наша вера и наш однос са Богом је живи однос и утиче на све што радимо. Нека ово обећање за 2009 год. буде само још један начин како да ставимо нашу веру у дело. Молимо вас такође да испуните део картице где се описује области који старатељи могу извршавати са својим талентом и својом временом.

Ако имате питања у вези старатељског програма, замолите да добијете Брошуру старатељског програма или контактирајте мене или чланове Управног Одбора.

Ваши у Христу,

О. Илија Балаћ и Старатељски Одбор